
Ref: MSQH/ADM-GEN/22 (1046) 

18th March 2022 

To all Concern 

Dear Sir, 

REVISE MSQH HOSPITAL ACCREDITATION PROGRAMME SURVEY FEE 
- Effective 18th March 2022

Please be informed that the MSQH Committee has approved an increase in the MSQH hospital 

accreditation survey fee, which will take effect on 18th March 2022. The fee revision takes into 

account the continuous improvement and complexity of hospitals, clinical and other services, 

healthcare standards, survey management and processes, the rising operational costs, 

investments in IT infrastructure, and the acquisition of office space property to ensure the society's 

long-term viability for the benefit of its members. 

Hospitals who have made a pre-payment of their survey fee and their survey is carried out after 

18th March 2022, will not be charged under the new fees.  Kindly find attached new fee schedule 

for further details.   

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Professor Dato’ Dr Abdul Rahim Abdullah 
Chief Executive Officer 




